Laoke Holcday

March 20, 2006

William B. Murray, Jr.
Ogunquit Development
601 Utterback Stone Road
Great Falls, Virginia 22066

RE: March 13, 2006 letter regarding distribution to and by members
Dear Mr. Murray:

This letter is in response to your letter of March 13, 2006, in which you requested the
Association to mail your “response” to our “letter” to all of the members at the Association’s
expense and to “put a date-ordered, equally prominent and visible link to [your] response to [our]
letters on the Association’s website...”

With respect to your inquiry regarding the letter of February 8, 2006, there is only one
version of this letter, and as you pointed out, in addition to being mailed, this letter is also
available on the Association’s website.

It is unclear in your letter exactly what materials you want the Association to forward to
the membership; furthermore, we believe that your requests are beyond the scope of Section 55-
510.2 of the Virginia Code.

Sincerely, -

Chris Allison, President
Board of Directors

ce: Wayne Travell, Esq
Jonathan Broome, Esq

Lake Holiday Country Club, Inc.
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